
Monday, November 30
Welcome Back From Thanksgiving 

Break

Tuesday, December 1

Wednesday, December 2

Thursday, December 3
* 12:15 – 6:00pm Weekly Lunch 

Pick-Up

Friday, December 4
Pajama Day 

Wake up ready to be kind to others.
“Library Book Pick Up”

See the flyer on the 2nd page

Wednesday, December 16
Site Council Meeting at 3:00 pm  

December 21st to 
January 11

MVUSD November 30 – December 4, 2020

Important Dates

Upcoming Dates

December is Kindness Month
In December we are focusing on promoting kindness at Curran. 
Everyone can practice kindness. To help our students practice 
kindness we will have themed spirit days each Friday in December. 
On Friday, December 4th it is:

Pajama Day – Wake up and be kind to others. 

During the week of December 7th all students will be asked to take 
a survey on acts of kindness at Curran by Erin Shaffer as part of 
her Girl Scout Gold Award. Last year Erin put up messages of 
kindness in our bathrooms and wants to know how students are 
being kind here at Curran. There will be an opt out letter sent on 
November 30th if you do not want your child to participate. 

Counselor Corner
Hello Cougar Family,

For those of you who do not know me, I am Ms. Monica Tyler 
(School Counselor). I am filling in for Ms. Kruger. I would like to take 
a few minutes of your time to let you know what is coming for the 
month of December. 

As we enter the season of giving… It is appropriate and no time like 
the present to show thanks to those who have done acts of 
kindness. At the beginning of the month of December your child 
will receive a survey from his or her teacher. We will be asking 
questions about what kindness means, examples of kindness, and 
ways to be kind at school (in person or virtually) and at home. 
Lastly, your child will have an opportunity to nominate someone 
who has done something kind for them or your family. 

There is no time like the present to show kindness to one another. 
There is nothing more healing and soul fulfilling than showing 
kindness. Help me to create this special meaning and feeling here 
at E. Hale Curran. 

Ms. Monica Tyler

EHC Counselor



Walk Up Book Pick Up
Date: Friday, December 4

This will be the last pick up before Winter Break
Requirements:

Student's account must be in good
standing (no overdue books)

2 books maximum
Popular titles: 1 book per student
Books may only be renewed 1 time

All holds must be placed in Destiny by  
Tuesday, December 1, @1:00 pm,  

Books will only be available for pick up
during walk up hours . BOOKS CAN NOT BE

HELD IN THE LIBRARY OR OFFICE
Books need to be returned on or before

December 14, to the cart located in by the
library door in the breezeway

C lick-How to place a hold

Time: 1:00-2:00

https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/37392
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